
Josie’s News Letter 

December,  2018 to February,  2019 

Blessings and a great new year to all!! 

 I trust that all is well with you! Truly the time has gone by so fast and we are now in 
the 4th Quarter of our assessment of each child.  It is a great joy to know that they are 
learning and developing physically, emotionally, and spiritually.  This last year was filled 
with great challenges because of the behavior of the children.  But God is good and great. 
The lesson/theme for the 4th Quarter is:  Things are exciting around us.  At the end of  the 
lesson they will able to recognize that earth is the place where man lives. They will be able 
to identify the different kinds of  weather and compare daytime and nighttime.  They will 
identify the different land forms and water forms, and thank God for making the Earth. Our 
kinder level students have now learned to read and they knows how to write their names. 
At the end of the lesson, in Mathematics, the children will be able to sequence as they recall 
the order of events in their day. They will understand the meaning of time using the clock 
numerals as one of the devices. They will identify the parts of the clock the numerals are 
written on and will differentiate the hour hand from the minute hand on a clock. They will 
tell the time by the hour correctly; the kids had a wonderful time in our activities 

Last December we had a wonderful time in our gift-giving. The parents had a great 
understanding of giving to the needy, especially to the Golden Age and to the poor. They are 
also growing in the understanding of who God is in their life and why HE came to earth and 
gave His life and died for their sins. 

Parenting education​ meets every Friday - it's always an opportunity to share with the 
parents what the children need and who God is to their life and to have faith hope in God. 

Praise God for the new curriculum that we have - what an open door it is to organize our 
system now. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Family Day  was on February 5th and we had a wonderful Family Fun run and family 
Zumba. We appreciate each of the families.  There was programmed doxology, the national 
anthem, prayer and scripture reading.  We had games for the families and we ate together. 
There was also a Boodle fight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Curriculum for Toddlers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Activities 

Children ministry meets 3 times a month (every Saturday); 

Parenting education (every Friday); 

Moving up day is March 29; 

First of April we will start a building renovation; 

May 6 to 14 there will be a musical camp partnered by Adonia Precious Impact (age 10 to 
20) 

 

Prayer 

Wisdom and strength; 

Protection and healing for each family; 

Teachers have a heart for the kids; 

Volunteers for children ministry; 

Praying for provisions for the renovation of our building (I will give you an update next 
month); 

 

Thank  you for your amazing partnership with us!!!  We are so encouraged by 

your words and the example of the faith God has worked in you. Thank you so 

much for your work among us.   Col 3:28. 

IN HIS GREAT LOVE 

 Josie 


